
We’ve extended the Say It In 6 competition deadline! In light of the
many changes happening in our Purdue community, around the

country, and around the world, we want to give everyone the
opportunity to adjust to this new style of living and learning. So, we’ve

decided to extend the submission deadline for this competition to
April 10th. We hope this gives everyone that would like to, the chance

to participate. Stay safe and take care!
 

 – The Graduate School’s Office of Professional Development.

DEADLINE UPDATE!

April, 10

https://tinyurl.com/tbnm9qm
Register here!


